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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The PTFA are holding a Mad Hair day in school on Friday 15th November in return we’re asking for 

each child to bring a bottle into school towards our Xmas Gala. 

 

The bottle can be anything from a bottle of washing up liquid to a bottle of alcohol, all donations 

are gratefully appreciated. 

 

We hope you have fun coming up with your mad hair designs and we can’t wait to see them all, if 

you do need some inspiration you can check out designs via a google search or on Pinterest, both 

have some excellent ideas. 

 

Thank you again for all your help towards raising funds for the PTFA which goes directly back to the 

children in the school. 

 

Happy designing. 

 

The PTFA 
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